
Special Town Board  
Informational Meeting 

Main Street Revitalization 
October 19, 2023  

5 pm  
 
 

Present were Supervisor Stephanie DeZalia, Councilwoman Maureen Marsden, 
Councilman Larry Koller, and Town Clerk Martha (Candy) King.   
Councilman Brian DeZalia and Councilman Brian Caza were excused. 
Guests present:  Arnie Ross, Bob Ferrarra, Steve DiCerbo, Chip Wrex, Cassandra 
D’Agostino, Tracee and Jake Parent.  
Speaker: Anna Reynolds  
Supervisor called the Special Meeting to order at 5:00pm and led in the  
Pledge to the Flag. 
Supervisor DeZalia introduced Anna Reynolds from Essex County Community 
Resources. Anna briefly explained the Main Street Revitalization program packet 
contents including the check list page, the application requirements, project timeline 
and the scoring criteria. November 2oth is the deadline for applications. The selection 
committee was discussed. 
Supervisor DeZalia inquired if there was a possibility of extending Main Street up Rt. 9.  
Anna said yes, this would be something the Town Board could do.  
Supervisor DeZalia then opened the meeting to the floor for questions. Questions on the 
various uses, businesses not visible from Rt. 9, septic systems, clarification on 
reimbursement, the amount of awards and the number of awards. 
Anna addressed each question. She encouraged further questions be forwarded to 
Supervisor DeZalia. 
Motion to adjourn at 5:30 pm by Supervisor DeZalia   second: Councilwoman Marsden 
All in Favor 
Ayes-3   Noes-0   Excused -2 
So moved 
 
Respectfully Submitted, 
Martha M. King 
Town Clerk 
 

 


